
Lateness
Please arrive on time when dropping and

collecting your child. Children are missing
out on fun activities such circle and story
times in the mornings. Parent picking up

late  affects staff finishing times which
affects them picking up their children. 

Nut and Egg Free
No Quiche

No Hazelnut spread
No Marzipan

No Scotch eggs
No Battenberg’s

Boots 40 Nappies £17.00

Boots 19 Nappies £12.00

Sainsburys 19 Nappies £10.50

Amazon 
108

Nappies 
£28.08

March Newsletter

Pampers 
Pampers size 9's availability has
increased in retailers such as
Sainsbury's, Morrisons, Boots &
Amazon.

I hope you all had a lovely half term,  the children have all settled in well
and back in to their routines. The children are very excited to learn all
about spring through painting, sensory boards and flower trays.  This
month the children will also starting doing Easter activities ready for their
Easter packs. 

EYE Funding Information

Please ensure all children’s
coats, bags, hats and wet

wipes are all named. 

We will no longer be able to accept
and use Bepanthen cream as it used

almond oil which is a nut product. 

Easter Eggs
We are collecting Easter eggs for

Charlies Day Unit, if you are able to
donate any Easter eggs there are

boxes in reception



Dates Activities. 

Monday 3rd - Friday
7th 

World Book Week, come dressed as your favourite
characters from any book. 

March 13- 14th 
Holi festival of colour, the children will be looking

at pictures of the festival and  doing colorful
paintings to go with this. 

Wednesday 19th March 
Easter Photos - Speak to reception if your child does

not attend Nursery on this day to book your time slot. 

Friday 28th March Wear a hat day, all children can bring a funny hat. 

Friday 28th March -
Tuesday 22nd April 

Half Term and Easter Break

A very big Congratulations to our registered manager
Jane, who got engaged in February! The children had a

great time learning about engagements, and even made
their own little rings and had their own weddings. 


